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01 May 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Our year 6 pupils are taking their SATS test week commencing 12 May 2025. 

 

We require some additional adult support on the following days: Monday 12 May, Tuesday 13 
May, Wednesday 14 May and Thursday 15 May. Additional support will help us to ensure the 

tests run smoothly and fairly. You will be working with year 6 class teachers in their classrooms.  
 

If you have a relative in Year 6, you are still able to help but will be placed in a different class 

from that relative. 
 

If you are able to offer any help during this week from 8:45 to 11:30 please complete the 
consent form below.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6DXJqWYK89CexUP0ONBN8TBNDYSyEhESl74xpU

TTql_nlbg/viewform?usp=header 
 

You do not have to be available on every day, any time you can give will be gratefully received. 
 

You will receive guidance on what to do when supporting in the classroom. 
 

If you are able to help, we will contact you to confirm arrangements.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
   
 
Mrs K. Rodgers 

 
K Rodgers 
Assistant Headteacher 
Careers Leader 
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